

Inspired by our past. Committed to your future.

105 W. Main Street - Smithville, MO -84089 - (816) 552-0946 - www.smithvillechamber.org

Mid-America Regional Council Missouri STP Priorities Committee 600 Broadway, Suite 200 Kansas City, MO 64105-1659

August 14, 2020

Dear Selection Committee,

The Smithville Area Chamber of Commerce fully supports the City's application for funding of the Smithville Streetscape Phase II Project. The proposed project will extend the Downtown Streetscape Project along Bridge Street from Church Street to First Street. The project will improve access to downtown as well as the pedestrian experience, including lighting and street trees.

We would ask that the Selection Committee favorably consider funding this important connection for our community and students.

Respectfully,

Carol Noecker

Executive Director

Smithville Chamber of Commerce

aroll nous

Mid-America Regional Council

Missouri STP Priorities Committee

600 Broadway, Suite 200

Kansas City, MO 64105-1659

Date 8/17/2020

Dear Selection Committee,

The Smithville Housing Authority fully supports the City's application for funding of the Smithville Streetscape Phase II Project. The proposed project will extend the Downtown Streetscape Project along Bridge Street from Church Street to First Street. The project will improve the access to downtown and the pedestrian experience including lighting and street trees.

We would ask that the Selection Committee favorably consider funding this important connection for the community and students.

Respectfully,

Bob Foster

Executive Director

Smithville Housing Authority

Mid-America Regional Council

Missouri STP Priorities Committee

600 Broadway, Suite 200

Kansas City, MO 64105-1659

Date august 24,2021

Dear Selection Committee,

The Smithville Main Street District fully supports the City's application for funding of the Smithville Streetscape Phase II Project. The proposed project will extend the Downtown Streetscape Project along Bridge Street from Church Street to First Street. The project will improve the access to downtown and the pedestrian experience including lighting and street trees.

We would ask that the Selection Committee favorably consider funding this important connection for the community and students.

Respectfully,

Alicia Neth

Vice President of the Smithville Main Street District